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Dear Parents and Carers 

Change of Parent systems to Bromcom’s ‘My Child at School’ (MCAS) 

You may remember that earlier in the year we informed you that we are moving to a new management 

information system called Bromcom, which we started using on the 1st of April 2025. The system is our main 

database of information for both students and staff and with the introduction of Bromcom, we are now able to 

incorporate other aspects of school life, which historically have had to be managed by third party systems.  This 

will enable us to streamline our communications to you, as well as reduce costs, and as a parent you will only 

now need one app, which is called My Child at School (MCAS), and the following systems will no longer be 

used/required from 1 September 2025: 

• ParentPay 

• Classcharts 

• School Comms 

• Parents Evening Booking System 

 

This will mean some changes for our Parents and Carers, but we are hoping that by accessing everything in 

once place will make things much easier.  In order to enable this, you will be required to either download an 

app, details below, or access My Child at School via your internet browser - MyChildAtSchool - Login 

 

iPhone and iPad users (Apple Store) 
 

Android users (Play Store) 
 

Please note that to enable notifications, you must 
approve this at the time of downloading the app. If this 
step is missed, you will need to delete the app and 
download it again, it cannot be changed within settings. 
 

Notification settings are set once the app has been 
downloaded and can be changed. 
 

 

 Scan the QR Code or follow the link HERE 

 

 Scan the QR code or follow the link HERE 

 

 

 

 

There are two options to access your account.  We will send an email, with a password for My Child at 

School from Monday 7th July 2025 – these will be sent to the email address that was given to school 

for Priority 1 and 2 parents only. This generated link will only last for 24 hours, and will not work after 

this time. 

mailto:info@nailseaschool.com
http://www.nailseaschool.com/
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/mychildatschool/id1394575255
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bromcom.mcas&hl=en
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Alternatively, you can log into MyChildAtSchool - Login , enter your email address and click ‘Reset 

Password’. The password email will be sent to you directly from My Child at School. 

 

We will try to keep the disruption to a minimum as we move to our new system, and would appreciate it if all 

parents could please set up their accounts as soon as possible. Please be assured that any balances on 

ParentPay for catering or trips will transfer to the new system automatically.  We will gradually roll out the 

applications onto this new system prior to September as they become live.  From September, you will be able 

to see behaviour, attendance, timetables, appointments, balances, reports etc for your child on My Child at 

School in one place. 

 

Further details will be issued in due course, but if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dee Elliott 

Headteacher 
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